LEGISLATIVE # 120667C



December 20, 2012

Ralph Hilliard, Planning Manager City of Gainesville – Planning Department PO Box 490, Room 12 Gainesville, FL 32602

Re: GRACE Marketplace

Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Hilliard,

Causseaux, Hewett, & Walpole, Inc. (CHW) would like to request a 1 year extension of the Design Plat Petition DB-11-145 SUB for the GRACE Marketplace 3 Lot Industrial Subdivision approved by the City Commission January 12, 2012 with an expiration of January 12, 2013 in accordance with City of Gainesville Land Development Code Section 30-183(i)(1).

The request is made in order to allow more time to garnish the Army Corp of Engineers, GRU and Public Works Department permits beyond the 1 year currently afforded by the previous approval.

Please submit this request for City Commission review on the January 17th Commission Hearing.

Sincerely,

Causseaux, Hewett, & Walpole, Inc.

Robert J. Walpole, PE

Vice President

J:\Engineering\Jobs\2009\09-0314.09\121220 Request for Extension\LTR_121220_GRACE_City_Request Extension.docx

132 NW 76th Drive Gainesville, Florida 32607

Phone: (352) 331-1976 Fax: (352) 331-2476 www.chw-inc.com

